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Dear Sir or Madame,

I am writing to state my opposition to the above mentioned Abortion Law reform Bill, introduced by Mr
 Rob Pyne.

 It allows for abortion up to birth for unborn babies, thereby not protecting the rights of all citizens of
 those living in Queensland. So much money, time and energy is spent on  trying to save those born
 prematurely. What makes one baby more important/worthwhile than another? An individual's choice?
 

This bill also does not protect Queensland mothers, who may result in "buyer's remorse" from their
 choices, as well as, in the case of my sister,  medical complications  down the line.

Thank you for your time, and your service,

Sincerely,
Linda Selman

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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